
Moving 

Moving was hard for everyone. There were hundreds of boxes to be moved from 

Callander to Strathyre. When we moved back to the school before Christmas 

Class 1 and Class 2 were ready for us. The cupboards and drawers were filled 

with everything we needed to do our work but Class 3 which is our Hub was still 

filled with boxes to get put in the store cupboard.  Everything there eventually 

got put in the cupboard and class 3 started to get transformed into our new HUB 

with a robotics corner, a maker station, cool library with bean bags, computers, 

play trays which are filled with things to make a story up and there is going to 

be an outdoor leaning table. Outside everything is the same, we still have a play 

area out the front and the top woods are still the same with trees, paths and hill 

to run up.  The friendship hut is still there but it is filled with things until 

springtime. We lost our ‘chocolate factory’ in the bottom woods but we have a 

new one at the very top of the school grounds and we have been given buckets 

and spoons for it. Our new school is great. 
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